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November 2, 2015 
End of Life Notification 
Re: SLB Slide Switches 
 
 
Dear APEM Customer, 
 
Please be advised that due to a sharp increase in the manufacturing costs of the parts listed below, they 
are being discontinued effective immediately.  Some stock availability still exists and can be purchased 
on a first-come-first-serve basis. 
 

Part Available Stock 

SLB1240R45 2000 

SLB124145 2000 

SLB1340R45 2052 

SLB134145 2000 

SLB2240R45 10097 

SLB224145 10000 

SLB2340R45 3510 

SLB234145 3000 
 
If you have any questions or want to discuss this, please do not hesitate to contact me by email at 
dallen@apem.com or by phone at +1-760-598-2518. 
 
 
 
Sincerely 

 
David Allen 

Product Manager 
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